
 
HEATH FIELDS PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

Inspire Achieve Celebrate 
Field Avenue Hatton Derbyshire DE65 5EQ Telephone/Fax: 01283 813255 

E-mail: enquiries@heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk 
Website: www.heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk   

Headteacher Mr Mark Whyman 
 

 
 
 
 
                           
                            
       

27th June 2019          
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 

Music Evening and Summer Fayre – Friday 5th July 2019 
 
You are all invited to attend our annual Music Evening and Summer Fayre on Friday 
5th July 2019. This year, the theme for our Music Evening is ‘The Sixties’. 
 
The PTA summer fayre will take place prior to the summer concert.  Entry to the 
summer fayre will be through the main hall doors. There is no entrance fee to either 
event although we would welcome any donations on the door. 
 
We will have trade stalls such as the Body Shop, chutneys and hair accessories in 
the main hall.  Game stalls will be on the field and will include soak the head, glitter 
tattoos and tombola.  There will also be rides this year, including a bouncy castle, tea 
cup ride and a bouncy slide.  Rides will cost £2 each. 
 
For refreshments there will be a burger van, ice cream van and a pancake van 
selling sweet and savoury pancakes. 
 
The timings of the events are as follows: 
3:30pm-5pm   Summer fayre 
5:15pm  Children go into their classrooms ready for the summer concert 
5:30pm-6:30pm Summer concert – The Sixties 
6:30pm-7:30pm Rides reopen 
 
We hope you will make an afternoon of it and join us after school, pick your spot for 
the summer concert, enjoy the rides and have a bite to eat, all the while raising 
money for the school and enjoying the children’s performance.  
 
  
Many thanks, 
 
Louiza Manning   Mark Whyman 
 
Chair, HFPS PTA   Headteacher 
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